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In compliance with the duties of disclosure of relevant information, BBVA Colombia informs 

that on the date it has completed and transmitted to the Superintendencia Financiera of 

Colombia, the Report on the Implementation of Best Corporate Practices - Corporate 

Governance Survey corresponding to the 2019 exercise. The survey can be consulted at 

The Bank's website link Investor Relations / Corporate Governance / Corporate Governance 

Survey. 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 


